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The recessed meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was reconvened on October 23, 

2013 at 5:00 PM in the Municipal Building.  In attendance were Chairman Brian Geisel, Supervisors Mark Presley 

and Roy Masotto, Secretary R. Glenn Adams, Treasurer Karen Presley, and Tax Collector Lea Anne DuMars.   

 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

  

The meeting was for the purpose of preparing the 2014 budget and any other business to properly come before the 

Board. 

 

Visitor Bob Layman expressed concern about the new hire’s wages in the contract.  Brian said he is waiting for a 

return call from Bob Calvin.  

 

Mark Hoffman asked for a millage increase for fire protection.  Supervisors will discuss this and speak with the 

solicitor. 

 

A tentative budget was prepared. 

 

The supervisors agreed to recess the meeting until Wednesday, October 30, 2013 at 5:00 PM to continue to work on 

the budget and any other business to come before the Board.   

 

The meeting was recessed at 6:32 PM. 

 

Visitors in attendance were Mark Hoffman and Bob Layman. 

      

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Karen Presley 

Treasurer 

 

 

 


